
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
April 10, 2023 
 
Melson Mangrobang, Fund Accountant Supervisor 
Office of the Controller 
City Hall, Room 316 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
San Francisco, CA  94102 
 
 
Dear Mr. Mangrobang: 
  
Thank you for your review of the accept and expend package for a grant valued at up to 
$250,000 from the San Francisco Parks Alliance for repair, maintenance improvements 
and upgrades at the Dahlia Dell Hillside Garden in Golden Gate Park. The grant is 
proposed by the Dahlia Society of California, through its fiscal sponsor, San Francisco 
Parks Alliance. 
 
The project will include replacement of dilapidated structures, improved safety 
elements, and feature increased ADA accessibility. The in-kind donation consists of 
design and construction services.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Susan Sun 
Assistant Director, Partnerships Division 
 
 

 

 


